

Dear Parents,
Jay Hind!

This is **last and final chance to pay** the due fees **without late payment charges before 1st July**, 2024. After this date the late payment charges will be calculated from 11 April, 2024. You can pay full year fees or First term Fees by cash or online options. School will remain open on Sunday the 30th June from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm for your convenience.

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. Timely payment of fees helps us maintain the quality of education and services we provide to your children.

Your cooperation is expected and always appreciated.

Regards,

ankaytherm

Principal, FVS